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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

To: All Prospective Bidders 

From: NMIS-Bids and Awards Committee 

Subject: Supply and Installation of Acoustic Panel at NMIS SHE Hall Stage 

Backdrop 

Date: May 26, 2022 

The pre-bid conference for the Supply and Installation of Acoustic Panel at NMIS SHE Hall 

Stage Backdrop has been rescheduled for 1:30 p.m. on Monday, May 30, 2022, due to a lack 
of quorum. This conference will be held at National Meat Inspection Service, No.4 Visayas 
Avenue, Brgy. Vasra, Quezon City, and/or by video conferencing with Zoom or Google Meet. 

For your information and guidance. 

Thank you. 

DR. EAST ER F. OBLENA 
NMIS-BAC Chairperson 

Masaganang ANT 
Malaas na KITA A food-secure hilippines with prosperous farmers and fisherfotk " 
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